
 

 

FFC Contracting is pleased to announce its acquisition by Old Line Equity Partners, 
Mr. Coleman Ruiz, Managing Member.   

Founded in 2006, FFC specializes in insurance claims processing and construction 
management relating to the restoration of residential and commercial structures 
damaged by fire, water or wind.  FFC’s expertise is in processing insurance claims, 
and then managing the reconstruction process with its experienced project managers. 
The actual construction work is all subbed out to various subcontractors.    
 

FFC is very highly rated with the 
third-party claims processing 
companies that assign insurance 
restoration jobs to contractors. 
This high rating is key to FFC’s 
phenomenal growth rate, with 
revenues tripling over the last 
three years.  The problem FFC 
has experienced is not growing 
revenues, but how to restrain 
growth to a manageable level – 
the Company has had to           
turn down multiple requests from               

before                               after                                claims adjusting companies to 
expand its service to existing insurance company clients in additional geographies. 

Old Line Equity is excited about the FFC acquisition. The firm believes that FFC’s 
business model is highly scalable, and that, with Old Line’s management experience, 
FFC can be grown organically into a large regional player in the insurance 
reconstruction industry.    

Prime Investments Advisors acted as intermediary in the transaction. Prime 
represents business owners in Pennsylvania, New Jersey, Delaware, Maryland, 
Virginia and Washington, DC. Prime’s no-upfront fee policy, unusual in the M&A 
community, has proved attractive to business owners throughout the mid-Atlantic 
region. 


